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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
REQUESTING A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
TO RECEIVE HIS EXCELLENCY MR. TABARÉ VÁZQUEZ ,
PRESIDENT OF THE EASTERN REPUBLIC OF URUGUAY

PERMANENT MISSION OF URUGUAY
TO THE
 ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 128/09

Washington, D.C., August 14, 2009
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, to inform you that during his visit to Washington, D.C., the President of the Eastern Republic of Uruguay, Dr. Tabaré Vásquez, would like to address the Permanent Council of the Organization.

I would therefore be grateful if you could make arrangements to convene a protocolary meeting for the morning of September 17, 2009.

Following the protocolary meeting, there will be a toast in his honor.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

María del Luján Flores,

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Pedro Oyarce
Chair of the Permanent Council,
Permanent Representative of Chile to the
Organization of American States.
Washington, D.C.
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